441 Bunnerong Road Matraville NSW 2036 • (02) 9661 9955

Wednesday 30th June 2021

COVID-19 MEMBER UPDATE

Dear Members,

As previously informed, Bunnerong Gymnastics had a confirmed case of Covid-19 in the gym on Wednesday 23rd June 4-5pm. Information on this was released on NSW Health today, please click <u>here</u> to read more. You can also visit our updated Covid FAQ's page on our website <u>here</u>.

The advice from NSW Health is that people inside the gym between 4-5pm on Wednesday 23rd June only are close contacts. For more information on what to do if you or your child is a close contact, click <u>here</u>. People inside the gym from 5pm on Wednesday 23rd June only are casual contacts. For more information on what to do if you or your child is a casual contact, click <u>here</u>. For further questions, you can contact the central contact tracing team on 1800 943 553.

Bunnerong Gymnastics is currently closed for deep cleaning. However, if you have an urgent Covid related enquiry, please call or text our Covid Line on 0434 324 540. For all other enquiries, please email info@bunneronggym.com.au and we will aim to get back to you as soon as possible.

Our Office Administrators are in the process of arranging all credits for current members who have missed out on classes on Saturday 26th June or during the school holidays. This credit will be available for future gymnastics class use in 2021.

At this stage, we are aiming to re-open the gym again for the start of Term 3 on Monday 12th July 2021. We will give an update on any further restrictions that will be involved with this as soon as we are made aware by the NSW Government.

We understand how difficult it is for our gymnasts that are currently in self-isolation or just stuck at home due to lockdown. To try and lift the spirits of our community, we have sent out a Positivity Newsletter complete with home workouts and fun challenges to keep gymnasts occupied during this closure. Click here to view the newsletter.

Again, we thank you for your continued support, patience and understanding during this difficult time. Without our members, we would not have a Club. We look forward to seeing you all back in the gym soon.

Kind Regards,

Stephanie Randall

Handall

Operations Manager

Bunnerong Gymnastics Association Inc.